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Monthly Meeting

Thoughts Aloft
Manitowoc EAA Chapter 383 Newsletter

Happy New Year!

My goal this year, as president, is to give you more of what YOU
want as a paying member of Chapter 383. The first step in
working toward that goal is to find out what you want. This
chapter may be exactly what you want or it may not be
providing what you are looking for. Let's find out! 

A six question survey will take you one to three minutes to
complete. I would like to see 100% participation. Everyone's
opinion matters. 

Here is the link to the survey.   

CHAPTER LOGBOOK
by Chapter President Jim Zuege
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Vice President
Mike Lefky

Malefky@gmail.com
(920) 374-1455

Secretary
Jack Charles

William.Charles@gotoltc.edu
(920) 693-1255

Treasurer
George Bamman

gbamman@hotmail.com
(715) 850-1420

Christmas Party 

Due to the Christmas
Party in December, there
was no regular meeting so
there are no minutes to
report. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Q2B2VZL
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Q2B2VZL


Mail to: Chapter 383 1805 Freedom Way
Manitowoc, WI 54220
Give to a chapter officer
Bring to the January 12 meeting 

Please pay your annual dues by the next meeting
which is Wednesday, January 12. You can pay by:

Seeking Thoughts Aloft editor  

The ideal candidate will want to know
what is going on at KMTW, EAA, and
Chapter 383 and want to share that
information with our chapter members. 

No experience is necessary and training
will  be provided. 

Contact Jim Zuege if you are interested. 
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Please take the
survey. 


